NEW HOUSING FOR ANAKTUVIK — Ten new houses were
recently constructed at Anaktuvik Pass for village residets under
the remote housing program. Two of the new units are seen at the
center and top left of this photograph taken last week. Initial
reports indicate that the villagers are favorably impressed with the
quality of the new houses. — Tundra Times staff photo



